
********************************************************
BOYS TRACK 
Please make sure to have proper clothing for practice. We will be going outside tomorrow. 

SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 
A huge congratulations to the Science Olympiad team at state this weekend at 
Purdue...they took home two medals!  Our 8th graders, Logan Carroll and Omar Hijaz 
placed 3rd in Mousetrap vehicle out of 25 teams and Belle Smedley and James Weber, 
6th graders, took 2nd in Agricultural Science!!  A huge congratulations to the Science 
Olympiad members for a great first year!  Miss KP and Mrs. Dominik 

CLARK CHOIR 
The Clark 6th and 8th grade choirs competed in this weekend's ISSMA competition.  Both 
groups earned GOLD ratings for their outstanding performances.  Congratulations, Clark 
singers!   
We want to recognize both the bands and choirs for all their hard work during this difficult time 
of Covid.  Wearing masks and instrument filters while performing over the past two years has 
NOT been easy.  We are very proud of you and all the hard work you've put in throughout this 
challenging time.  Keep up the great work! 

CLARK BAND 
Over the weekend, the Clark Middle School 7th and 8th grade bands performed at the ISSMA 
organizational festival and were each awarded a GOLD rating.  Despite the challenges of making 
music that were brought on by the pandemic over the past 2 years, the bands performed the same 
level of music they always would.  In particular, the 8th grade band was the ONLY band in the 
area to perform group 1 middle school literature. Group 1 means that their music was chosen 
from a list of some of the most challenging music written for middle school 
bands.  Congratulations to all of the members of the 7th and 8th grade bands for a fabulous 
performance in return to competition and for your efforts in earning a gold rating.  You can next 
hear the bands at their Spring Concert on May 11, 2022. 

PARENT INFORMATION:
**************************************************************** 
SPRING BREAK 
Just a reminder, spring break is Monday, March 21st 
through Friday, March 25th. 

Monday, March 14th



 
SPRING PICTURES 
Picture Day is:  Tuesday, April 5, 2022 
Order Code is:  67768P 
Your link to order is:  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/67768P 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 8, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Last Chance to Preorder     1/4/2022 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
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